
SUPPORT FOR SB 927 

 

Committee Members, 
 

I support the passage of SB 927 and its repeal of the Owner Consent 

provision.  Oregon's historic heritage belongs to all of us.  Property ownership 

shouldn't confer the right to veto designation of historic resources. 
 

Regards, 

Katherine Showalter 
 


